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Herefordshire Council 
P O Box 230 
Blueschool Street 
Hereford HRl 2ZB 

Planning Services 

VT/grl/1234 
9 October 2012 

for attention of Alisa Ducker 

Dear Mrs Ducker, 

Re: Poplar Cottage, Kingsland. HR6 9QS 
Application No: N122731/F & N122732/C 

Thank you for your letter of 8* October 2012 

1) We will not seek to obtain a further permission to demolish the existing Poplar 
Cottage and understand you will remove this from the application form. 

2) My client submits the Planning Application without a Section 106 Agreement and 
intends to commence work on the project within one year of grant of permission. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vernon Thurgood RIBA AABC 
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